TRADING UNIT APPEARANCE GUIDELINES 

In order for Street Trading Consent to be granted consideration must be given to the appearance of the trading unit and the appearance of any associated equipment and attachments, (refuse containers, awnings, canopies etc). 

The following requirements will be taken into consideration before street trading consent is granted: 

1. The size, colour, style and lighting of the trading unit must be in keeping with the site where the unit is to be located to trade. 

2. The trading unit must be of a high standard of presentation and appearance. 

3. The trading unit must be in a good state of decorative repair with no signs of damage or wear. 

4. The trading unit must be maintained in a clean condition. 

5. Any decoration, wording, addition or illustration on the exterior or interior of the unit must not be liable to cause offence. 

6. The trading name of the unit must be clearly displayed. 

If you are proposing to submit an application for Street Trading Consent and feel that the unit may not comply with the above requirements, please contact Coventry City Council, Licensing Team on Telephone 02476 831888 to discuss your proposed trading unit. 

